
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that on 

September 15, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. 

a public hearing will be held at: 

Santa Clara County Office of Education 

Board Room 

1290 Ridder Park Drive 

San Jose, CA 95131 

 

Public comments can be made at 

the time the public hearing is open. 

 

The topic of this public hearing is on the General Waiver Requests for Education 

Interpreters as required by the California Department of Education (EC 33050-

33053). 

 


